
Parent Advisory Committee to the Superintendent (PACS) 

Key Communications 

Amber Asbjornsen and Elizabeth Walther (co-chairs)  

Thursday, March 17, 2022 

Via Zoom 

  

Each school has two representatives on this committee.  

Welcome and Introductions 

¶ Co-chairs – Elizabeth Walther & Amber Asbjornsen 

¶ Elizabeth shared that her term as co-chair is nearly done. If anyone is interested in being 

a co-chair next year, please let Elizabeth and Amber know.  

¶ Members participated in an icebreaker activity  

Superintendent’s Update 

¶ COVID-19: Dr. Baker talked about new guidance from the governor and the state health 

department,rtment

/news/changes-to-covid-protocols-in-schools/
/news/talking-with-your-child-about-masks/


https://www.k12.wa.us/student-success/resources-subject-area/time-immemorial-tribal-sovereignty-washington-state
/about/committees-advisory-groups/comprehensive-sexual-health-education-review-alignment-task-force/
/about/committees-advisory-groups/comprehensive-sexual-health-education-review-alignment-task-force/
/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/PACs-presentation-Feb-2022.pdf

